
 

Important Announcement 

On Friday, March 27, 2020 Governor Andrew Cuomo announced that all public schools in New York State 
will remain closed until April 15, 2020. This new Executive Order supersedes all previous notifications, 
including those issued by Northeastern Clinton Central School District. We will follow this order, and all 
subsequent orders, as set forth and will continue to provide remote instruction, meals for free and 
reduced students that have enrolled in our meal plan, and child care for essential workers through April 
14, 2020. We ask any first responders needing child care to visit our website for important contact 
information. Thank you for continuing to partner with us. 


